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11 November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Arrangements for the last day of term 
 
The last day of the school term will be Friday 17 December 2021. The school day will finish at 
12.20pm and the Yaxley buses have been asked to collect students at this earlier time. 
Students who are entitled to free school meals may collect a packed lunch from the dining 
room at 12.20pm.  
 
Students will be required to wear full school uniform for this day.  
 
Please contact your child’s Head of House if you would like your child to remain in the 
Academy until the normal time of 3.00pm; our library will be made available for these students.  
 
Can I take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Ainslie 
Deputy Principal 
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